
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Network Director transition update 

Attention: Effective June 4, David Tovar has resigned from Magellan 
as Network Director.  
 
Overview 
We would like to inform you that David Tovar, Network Director for the Idaho Behavioral Health Plan, 
has officially resigned from his position, effective June 4, 2025. We appreciate David’s contributions and 
leadership during his time with Magellan and wish him well in his future endeavors. 
 
In the interim, the Network team remains fully operational and has a plan in place to ensure there is no 
disruption in provider support or communication. Magellan has dedicated additional leadership 
resources to the Network team during this transition to support.  
 
For any questions, assistance, or ongoing needs, you can reach out to the Idaho Provider inbox at 
IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com who will serve as a key point of contact during this transition.  
 
We remain committed to supporting you and appreciate your continued collaboration. 
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